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To whom it may concern

My name is Jason Figueroa from Figueroa Framing and | would like to voice support for the proposed
development in Waterford and the expansion of the Urban boundary. | work in Waterford

regularly with my 4 employees and look forward to doing and supporting business in this growing community.

Regards
Jason Figueroa





